
 
Due to a recent change in Kentucky Statutes 
regarding Personal Service Contracts, the 
Procurement Services Division is in the process of 
revising the University policy on Personal Service 
Contracts contained at the Business Procedures 
Manual.  
Please contact Jamison Barton in the Procurement Services 
Division at 7-5406 prior to completing the Personal Service 
Contract forms. 


